

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS 27TH COMBAT SUPPORT GROUP (TAC)

CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NM 88103



1 2 NOV 1991

Mr. Benito Garcia New Mexico Environment Department Hazardous and Radioactive Material Bureau Chief P. O. Box 26110 Santa Fe, NM 87502

Technical Meeting on Landfill 5

Dear Mr. Garcia

I wish to confirm that Mr. Jim Richards and Mr. Bruce Hale of 27 CSG/DEV Cannon AFB have set up a technical meeting with you and your staff for 0900 on Friday, 15 Nov 91 in your offices in Santa Fe, NM. The Air Force will be represented by Mr. Cedric Adams and Mr. Brent Johnson from HQ TAC/DEV and technical advisors from the Tulsa and Omaha District Corps of Engineers and the U. S. Geological Survey, Albuquerque Office. We have also invited representatives of U. S. Environmental Protection Agency to attend the meeting.

The subject of the meeting is to discuss technical solutions to the Landfill 5 issue that will meet the requirements of the applicable regulations.

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Jim Richards or Mr. Bruce Hale at (505) 784-4348.

Sincerely

DAVID E. BENSON, Colonel, USAF

Commander

cc: COE, Tulsa District COE, Omaha District USGS Albuquerque EPA Region VI

HQ TAC/DEV